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Durham County Library 

June 11, 2018 
 
Terry Hill 
Durham County Library 
101 East Morgan St. 
Durham, NC 27701-3333 
 
Dear Terry: 

 
I am happy to inform you that the “All of Us” project application you submitted has been approved. 
 
To facilitate the award process, please sign and return the FDP Cost Reimbursement Research Subaward 
Agreement to acknowledge that the funds will be used as proposed in the application. *(See attached documents) 
These specific documents will need to be signed, scanned and emailed to Regina Johnson at 
rjohnson@hshsl.umaryland.edu. 
 
All projects are required to provide a mid-year report by November 15, 2018 and a final report is due May 15, 
2019. Any activity reports (training reports) are due by the last day of the month in which the activity took place. 
You will receive instructions under separate cover. Continued and future funding is dependent upon timely 
completion of these reports. Please feel free to contact April Wright who will be monitoring your project at 
adwright@hshsl.umaryland.edu  if you should have any questions about your award or the reporting process. The 
coordinator will follow-up regarding the reporting system procedures. 
 
For invoicing procedures, contact Regina Johnson at 410-706-2855 rjohnson@hshsl.umaryland.edu 
 
All documents and publicity relating to this award must include the statement “Developed resources reported in 
this [publication, press release, internet site] are supported by the National Library of Medicine (NLM), National 
Institutes of Health (NIH) under cooperative agreement number UG4LM012340 with the University of Maryland, 
Health Sciences and Human Services Library. The content is solely the responsibility of the authors and does not 
necessarily represent the official views of the National Institutes of Health.” Please note that publications that 
result from NLM-funded projects must be submitted to PubMed Central (PMC) for permanent archiving. 
 
Congratulations on your award and thank you for your support of NNLM SEA programs. 
Regards, 

 
Tony Nguyen, MLIS, AHIP 
Executive Director 

Attachments: 
*FDP Cost Reimbursement Research Subaward Agreement 
*A-133 Financial Questionnaire 
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